
Committee Secretary 
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I would like to submit the following opinions for your consideration: 
That the Bill include: 
    Adequate review measures for the timely review of a person's detention 
    With regard to children, detention values should apply to Christmas Island and children should not 
be detained in any kind of secured        detention facility 
  
Thank you, 
  
Merilyn Bertram 
     
 


